Lehighton Area School District Extracurricular/Athletic 

Parent/Guardian Pledge
Cooperation among our coaches, students, parents, and school personnel is fundamental if students are to realize the value of extracurricular/athletic participation.  Like coaches and participating students, parents must make commitments to the extracurricular/athletic program to assure such cooperation.  We ask that you read the following Pledge and, as needed, discuss your reactions with your child’s coach/advisor or the school’s Director of Student Services and Facility Planning.  Thank you for your help.

As the parent/guardian of a student participating in an extracurricular/athletic program at Lehighton Area School District, I promise:

· To accompany my child to as many orientation and informational meetings offered by the school as my schedule will permit.

· To work closely with all school personnel to assure an appropriate academic as well as extracurricular/athletic experience for my child.
· To assure that my child will attend all scheduled practices and extracurricular/athletic contests.

· To require my child to abide by the athletic department’s training rules.

· To acknowledge the ultimate authority of the coach/advisor to determine strategy and player selection.
· To recognize that my child will speak with the coach/advisor individually before I will be permitted to address them with any concerns.

· To understand that I will not be able to speak with the coach/advisor before, during, or after any games/contests or practices for extracurricular/athletic related issues.  Appointments with coach, advisor, student, parents, and Director of Student Services and Facility Planning are required to discuss any extracurricular/athletic related problems.  

· To promote mature behavior from students and parents during extracurricular/athletic contests.
· To work cooperatively with other parents and school personnel to assure a wholesome and successful extracurricular/athletic program for our school.
· To work closely with coaches/advisors and other school personnel to identify a reasonable and realistic future for my child as a student athlete, both in school and in college.
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